Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION
The Florida Keys National Marine Sanctuary Water Quality Protection Program Steering Committee announces a public meeting to which all persons are invited.
DATE AND TIME: Thursday, March 7, 2024, 9:00 a.m. – 5:00 p.m.
PLACE: Marathon City Hall, 9805 Overseas Hwy, Marathon, FL 33050
This meeting will also be broadcast for listen-only attendance via GoToWebinar. Advance registration for the webinar is available at: https://attendee.gotowebinar.com/register/3103467664290165590. After registering, you will receive a confirmation email containing information about joining the webinar. The Webinar ID number is 452-130-491. You also have the option to join by telephone audio by dialing 1(631)992-3221 and using access code: 700-309-851. You can find instructions on registering for and joining a Go-To-Webinar here: https://support.goto.com/webinar/how-to-join-attendees
GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: The purpose of this meeting is to update the members of the Steering Committee and the general public on the progress of ongoing Water Quality Protection Program Projects in the Florida Keys National Marine Sanctuary and discuss future actions.
A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: The meeting agenda and other supporting materials will be posted at http://ocean.floridamarine.org/FKNMS_WQPP/steering.htm.
Public participation is solicited without regard to race, color, religion, sex, pregnancy, national origin, age, handicap or marital status. Persons who require special accommodations under the Americans with Disabilities Act (ADA) or persons who require translation services (free of charge) are asked to contact Stacie Taylor at (850)245-2118 or LEP@FloridaDEP.gov at least ten (10) days before the meeting. If you have a hearing or speech impairment, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, (800)955-8771 (TDD) or (800)955-8770 (voice).
For more information, you may contact: Nicholas Parr, (305)289-7083; Nicholas.Parr@FloridaDEP.gov or Karen Bohnsack, (305)304-2196, Karen.Bohnsack@noaa.gov.
